
 

Annual General Meeting 12 September 1961 
 
Mr Pomfret in chair. 
The minutes of last meeting were lost? But they are in the book? 
Miss V. Hamill reported the accounts for presentation dinner were  
£30.2.6 Door,  £31.10.6 raffle and Profit of £8.11.2 
 
Mr Pomfret asked that an executive meeting be held soon to discuss 
an important matter – see notes below. 
 
The following people were elected 
 
President  Mr J Pomfret 
Patron Mr P. Mullane 
V. Patrons all donors 
Sen V P  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp  Mrs N Stanners, Mr A Stanners, Mr H Ackerman 
Secretary  Mr J Godfrey 
Ass Sec Mr C Lynch 
Treasurer   in abeyance 
Etc for many other positions. 
 

Executive Meeting 19/9/61 
 
Election of new Sec and Treasurer- Mr C Lynch elected to Secretary 
and Mr J Stevens elected to Treasurer. 
Mr Godfrey was apparently ill and hence resigned. 
Mr Pomfret said the club was being run in a poor financial manner. 
Mr G Stevens said the method of bookkeeping will be changed. 
The President read out a new draft constitution. 
A small committee was et up ti discuss proposed constitution and 
present to November meeting of the Club but no further record is 
made in this year. 
 
The rest below are general meetings in 1961/62. 
The President spoke on the lateness of general meetings to start! 
The very next meeting he is held up and late- the meeting starts 
without him! 
Some protests against race winners were upheld. The minutes show 
“both protests upheld- meeting overruled pres not to accept 
protest”. 
The general meetings in this year usually had only 5 or 6 people 
attending and those were regulars. 
Mr W Stevens was paid and Honorarium of £26 pa. 



Apparently the Council levied the rates every year and the Club had 
to apply for a reduction that they seemingly got every year. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 



Annual General Meeting 4th September 1962 
 
Mr J.Pomfret occupied chair. 
Accounts presented for payment approved. 
 
Some general issues discussed but following officials elected. 
 
President  Mr J Pomfret ( but he resigns in March1963) 
Patron Mr P. Mullane 
V. Patrons all donors 
Sen V P  Mr Ray Stevens, Mr H Ackerman 
Vp  Mrs N Stanners, Mr Ron Stevens, Mr R Short snr.  
Secretary  J.F. Barker 
Ass Sec S Christian 
Treasurer Ike Stevens 
Trustees   W Stevens, D Shore, Ron Stevens, Ray Stevens 
Etc for many other positions. 
 
The minute book shows a reference to a resignation on 5/3/62. It is 
assumed to be that of the president. Mr Ray Stevens seems to take 
over as Senior VP in later meetings. 
Double decker bus hired for Bus picnic. 
Several resignations occur- president, Social Secretary and one or 
two others. 
 
Metres rather than yards are first mentioned in 1962. 
 
 

Annual General Meeting 3rd September 1963 

 
The President Ray Stevens occupies the chair. Note there was no 
reference to Snr VP becoming president! 
 
Accounts £298 in bank. 
 
President  Mr R Stevens 
Patron Mr P. Mullane 
Vp Mr Ron Stevens, Mr R Short snr, Mr L Rogers, Mrs Rogers. 
Secretary  N. Pomfret 
Ass Sec J Slater 
Treasurer   J. Stevens 
Etc for many other positions. 
 
 
Much money seems to be spent on trophies in this and previous 
years. 



Hurstville Council was requested to put more sand at southern end 
of baths. 

 





 
 

 



Annual General Meeting 23rd September 1964 
 
Mr Ray Stevens in chair. 
OWASC is disbanded and now part of OMASC. 
 
President  Mr R Stevens 
Patron Mr P. Mullane 
Vp  Mrs Rogers, Mr Ron Stevens, Mrs Pomfret, Mr B Hill.  
Secretary  Mrs Holt 
Ass Sec Mrs Pomfret 
Treasurer   John Stevens 
Etc for many other positions. 
 
Membership fees set at 25/- for Senior Men etc to 2/6 for social. 
 
New insurance for club hall set at £3000 
Boat picnic organised for 11 April 65. 
A fridge for the sandy beach clubhouse agreed but only spend £5. 
Mrs Pomfret donates one! But it breaks down in 1966 and is 
replaced by a donation from Mr Martin. 
Juniors and Seniors in same races! 
Money from bottle collections are recorded throughout these years. 



 







 



Annual General Meeting 7th September 1965 
 
Ray Stevens in chair. 12 members present. 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron Mr P. Mullane 
Vp   Mrs Rogers, Mrs Pomfret, Mr J Brokman , Ron Stevens 
Secretary  Mrs Holt 
Ass Sec Mrs Pomfret 
Treasurer   John Stevens 
 
 
A  new hall was discussed. Some note of repairs for hall made. A 
piano was purchased for £70. 
 
In the year some discussion of heated pool at the club hall. 
The meetings continued to use £ shillings and pence after 14th Feb 
1966. Note that metres replaced yards several years earlier. By 
May1966 the financial figures are in dollars. 
 
Girls were allowed to swim in 200m and 400 m races. 



 

Annual General Meeting 8th August 1966 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron Mr P. Mullane 
Vp   Mrs Rogers, Mrs Pomfret, Mr J Brokman  
Secretary  Mrs Holt 
Ass Sec Mrs Pomfret 
Treasurer   John Stevens 
 
In this year the point scoring system was revised to 2 cents a point 
for seniors- and 2 points for entering and 3,2,1 for 1st 2nd 3rd. 15 
points for winner of championship. 
Membership fees are Senior men $2.50 and senior women 42 and 
juniors $1.25. 
A BBQ was held- 100 cuts and 30lb (note no kgs yet) and ice cream 
buckets were ordered. Entry fees were adults 75c and children 50c. 
Night races are cancelled during the week but Sunday night races to 
continue- the council had been asked to put lights in. 
 
Reference to Carnival and Presentation Dance. 
 
Council Rent for Club room Sandy Beach is $2 pa. 
 
 

Annual General Meeting August 1967 

 
Not enough members present to hold election which was postponed 
to October swimming meet. 
 
President  Mr R Stevens 
Patron Mr P. Mullane 
Vp  Jean Batteshall, Jack Brokman, Ron Stevens 
Secretary  Mrs Holt 
Ass Sec Mrs Pomfret 
Treasurer   John Stevens 
 
In the year the valuer general valued the property at Unimproved 
$9,800 and improved at $12,000. 
The wall at southern end of Sandy Beach was a continuing problem 
and the club approached Hurstville council again in this year to 
repair. 



 

Annual General Meeting August 1968 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron Mr P. Mullane 
Vp   Mrs J Brokman, Mrs Pomfret, Mr J Brokman  
Secretary  Mrs Holt 
Ass Sec Mrs Pomfret 
Treasurer   John Stevens 
  

Annual General Meeting 1969 

 
No records from September 1968 to AGM in October 1970. 
 
 
 
 
Argyle Tavern 1969 



 

Annual General Meeting October 1970 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron Mr P. Mullane 
Vp    Mr Ron Stevens, Mrs Pomfret, Mrs Henness 
Secretary  Mrs Holt 
Ass Sec Mrs Pomfret 
Treasurer   Ike Stevens 
 
During year decision to increase points worth to 5 cents. Bank 
balance $460. 
Hurstville Council approached to make further improvements to 
river area. 
The Nursery was asked to increase its rent to $15 per week. 

 
Annual General Meeting 1971 
No meetings recorded. 
 

Annual General Meeting October 1972 

 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron no patron 
Vp   J Holt, G.Holt, Mrs Pomfret,  
Secretary  Mrs Holt 
Treasurer   R Bennett 
Etc but owing to bad weather no further business done! 
 
The Blue Boy Nursery was asked to pay rent $18 per week and pay 
their electricity bill. 





 

Annual General Meeting October 1973 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron no patron 
Vp  
Secretary  E Holt 
Treasurer R Bennett 
Etc 
 
Now 7 cents a point. And it was decided to hold a party to open the 
season! 
 

Annual General Meeting 1974 

 
No records from July 74 to July 75. 
 
The general meeting in July 75 noted the funds were approx 
$4,000. And the hall needed painting again. And the Club 
approached Oatley RSL to combine clubs? 
 

Annual General Meeting September 1975 

 
No AGM in 75 either! 
 

Annual General Meeting 11th July 1976 

 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron no patron 
Vp   R Holt  
Secretary  E Holt 
Treasurer   R Bennett 
 
The list of Office bearers is now significantly reduced. The Club has 
gone through a difficult period where the numbers involved and its 
activities severely reduced. No dances or other major activities 
outside swimming are shown. 
 
Now 12 cents per point. But cash at bank $157. But probably did 
not include around $4K in St George Building Soc. 
 
Plans for 50th anniversary in November 1977. 



 

Annual General Meeting 3rd July 1977 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron no patron 
Vp   N. Stanners  
Secretary  E Holt 
Treasurer   R Bennett 
 
Points 15 cents. Combined bank balance around $4300. 
In the last 5 years there are no minutes for any general meetings 
and it seems that this tradition is to continue. The general meetings 
were of little consequence in any case. And the list of office bearers 
was substantially reduced in this period. 
 
!977 is 50th year of the club. A reunion at the beach.

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Annual General Meeting 1978 
 
No record. Most likely no meetings. 
 
 

Annual General Meeting 8th July 1979 

 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron no patron 
Vp   Mrs. Stanners  
Secretary  Esma Holt 
Treasurer   Ron Holt 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
20 cents a point. 
The minutes mention a sealed handicap for around the baths. 
 
 

Annual General Meeting July 1980 

 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp   Mrs Stanners , Ron Stevens 
Secretary  E Holt 
Treasurer   R Bennett 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Cash at hand around $5,230. 
Trophies agreed not to be engraved and trophies not to be replaced. 
Championships not to get trophies. Another significant change in 
the Clubs processes!  
 
Invitation to AUSSI to swim at club. 
Approach Alexander Mackie College to build a pool. 
 

1980? 
 



 

Annual General Meeting 12th July 1981 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Patron no patron 
Vp   N. Stanners, Ron Stevens 
Secretary -Treasurer   A Smith 
 
Bank balance around $5,000. Membership fees Adults $3 Children 
$2. 
The Dept of Sport and recreation was approached to build a heated 
indoor pool at Oatley West school. 
 
The trustees for the Club are now Ray Stevens, Ron Stevens, Phil 
Pomfret, Val Lynch. This is the first mention of Trustees. 
 
At a special general meeting in October 1981 Val Lynch was made a 
trustee replacing the late Dudley Shaw. The notes now say the 
Trustees are Ray Stevens, Ron Stevens, Phil Pomfret and Val Lynch. 
 

 
Back Row: A.Smith,  M.Crutcher,  T.Lyons,  J.Yeomans,  T.Walker,  J.Pomfret on shoulders. 
Second Row: D.O’Hagan,  A.Uebel,  J.Mitchell,  Ray Stevens(Pres),  P.White,  P.Demur,  
D.Mitchell,  R.Pomfret. B.Whitcombe,  C.Stevens,  K.Bullivant 
Third Row Ron Stevens,  M. Boon,  P.Pomfret,  W.Scott,  J.Cambell,  G.Snell,  S.Smith,  
M.Kay,  K.Whitcombe,  D.Lynch . 
Front Row P.Boon,  D.Pomfret,  J.Boon,  J.Demur,  M.Demur,  M.Snell,  T.Walker,  
J.Smith 
Absent: H.Akerman,  C.Conroy,  R.Holt,  C.Lynch,  R.Quinn,  J.Stevens 



 
Back Row  K.Uebel,  S.Kay,  R.Smith,  C.White,  M.Whitcombe,  D.Campbell,   

A.Pomfret, A.O’Neil,  K.Merran. 
Middle Row C.Demur,  T.Demur,  C.Smith,  G.Uebel,  H.Quinn,  N.Stanners,  

V.Lynch,  J.Mitchell,  L.Whitcombe,  K.O’Hagan 
Front Row  S.O’Hagan,  J.White,  S.White,  M.Kay,  F.Lynch,   

Absent were ,  M.Akerman,  S.Akerrman,  T.Hill,  E.Holt 



 

Annual General Meeting 18th July 1982 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  A Smith 
Treasurer   A Smith 
Assist Sec  Margaret Whitcombe 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Surplus for year $816 and cash balance is $5,835. 
Ron Stevens and John Stevens made Life members. 
 
The Kindy is now occupying the Hall. Hall is to be rewired. 
55 year reunion is held 20 Nov 1982. 
Points still 20 cents. 
Ron and John Stevens are made life members. 

Membership 
fees are to be 
adults $4 and 
Juniors $3 
(u16). 







 
 









 

Annual General Meeting 25th July 1983 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  A Smith 
Treasurer   A Smith 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Surplus $888 and cash balance is $6720. 
25 cents per point. 
Future length of baths to be nominated time and length is double 
points and round is triple points. 
Annual fees $5 adults and $4 children and $15 family. 
 
 

Annual General Meeting 5th August 1984 

 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  A Smith 
Treasurer   A Smith 
Social Sec  Val Lynch 

Handicappers 
Starters Recorders 
and Judges 
appointed. 
 
Loss on year $524 
- cash balance 
$6020. 
Loss due to hall 
maintenance and 
hence points value 
reduced to 20 
cent. 
Val Lynch made 
Life member. 
 



 











 

 

 
 



Annual General Meeting 4th August 1985 

 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  A Smith 
Treasurer   A Smith 
Social Sec  Val Lynch 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Surplus is $961 and cash balance $6888. 
25 cents per point reinstated. 
Hurstville Council asked to repair the net. 
The 400m championship is replaced by the length of baths with 
nearest to nominated time and fastest. 

 
 

 



 





















Annual General Meeting 20th July 1986 
 
Over the past four years the names of those present at the AGM 
have been shown. The numbers are around 20 to 30 in most cases. 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  A Smith 
Treasurer   A Smith 
Social Sec  Barry Whitcombe 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Surplus $435  Cash balance $7321 
Ropes and floats bought for lanes! 

 





 

 

 



 

 

 
 



Annual General Meeting 19th July 1987 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  Colleen Bennett 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Social Sec  Val Lynch 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Fees up to $6 adults Junior $5 and family $18 – 25 cents per point 
still. 

 







 



Annual General Meeting 24th July 1988 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Social Sec  Val Lynch 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Fees adult $10 Junior $5 and family $25. 
Cash balance near $5,000. 
Presentation of trophies again an issue. 





 
Annual General Meeting 6 August 1989 
 
32 members present  
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Social Sec  Val Lynch 
 
30 cents per point. 
 
Chook handicap introduced by Val Lynch. 
Recruitment program discussed! 

 
Annual General Meeting 29th July 1990 
 
21 members present 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Social Sec  Val Lynch 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Recruitment for younger members discussed. 
 
Beverley Hills restaurant 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Annual General Meeting 28th July 1991 
30 members present 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Social Sec  position abandoned due no activity! 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 

 





 
Annual General Meeting 2nd August 1992 
 
28 members 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Ladies and mens races are combined. 

 
Annual General Meeting 1st August 1993 
 
35 members present 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Handicappers Starters Recorders and Judges appointed. 
 
Financial reports are not summarised in the minutes for last few 
years. 
Points now down to 25 cents as bottle collections now cease. 
 
Allan Smith and Col Lynch made life members. 
Trustees changed  to Ray Stevens , Ron Stevens, V Lynch, A Smith, 
R. Kowran. 

 
Annual General Meeting 31st July 1994 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowran 
Social Sec  Liz Whitcombe 
 
The Handicappers have been a major appointment every year but 
there were usually several named for different classes of swimmer. 
Now it is Col Lynch for seniors and Margaret Willis for Juniors. 
John Coleman wins overall points. 



 
Annual General Meeting 30th July 1995 
 
For the next two years the minutes and reports are computer 
produced. 
27 members present. 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch, Ken McAneny, R Kowran 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Social Sec  Val Lynch 
Handicappers  M. Willis 
 
Financial loss of $600 due maintenance costs at hall.  But property 
now valued at $150,000 and total assets at $200,000. 
 
Extraordinary Meeting 4th February 1996 
 
To discuss clubs finances and possibility of selling the land. Present 
rent of Kindy is $120 per week. 
 
Extraordinary Meeting 18th February 1996 
 
Motion to sell land approved by end of 1996. 
New constitution agreed with three new trustees- Ken McAneny, 
John Coleman, and Betty Belcher. 

 
Extraordinary Meeting 10th March 1996 
 
Motion to sell land now rescinded in view of Kindergarten agreeing 
to paying rent of $6000 per year and paying for maintenance. The 
costs of hall etc was produced. 
 
Sunday 24th March 1996 the Club was informed that Mr Loughlin 
(Kindergarten proprietor) had fallen and was killed. The club was to 
concern itself if it was sued. 



 
Annual General Meeting 4th August 1996 
34 members present 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch, Ken McAneny, R Kowron 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Social Sec  Rod Maynell 
Handicappers  M. Willis 
 
Land now worth $300,000 and total assets $400,000. 
Points now worth 40 cents. 
 
The registering of the Club as incorporated was made with the 
President as Public Officer. 
More fridges and umbrellas purchased. 

 



 
Annual General Meeting 3rd August 1997 
 
36 members 
 
Club is now incorporated. 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch, Ken McAneny, R Kowron 
Secretary  Moyia Kowron 
Treasurer   Moyia Kowron 
Social Sec  Val Lynch 
Handicappers  C Lynch as freestyle and others in other strokes and 
classes. 
 
Kindergarten pays $500 per month plus maintenance expenses. 
Points now worth 50 cents and Col Lynch gets an award of 100 
points for services as a non swimmer. 
 
Round the baths and length to be divided into Womens and Mens 
sections. 
 
Ron Coombs Perpetual Memorial Trophy is for all points on certain 
meeting including 1 Km. This motion was confusing so it was 
amended and passed on 14 December 1997 to be 50m swim only 
and that each member be reduced by $1 worth of points for 

donation 
to 
Cancer 
Research 
Council. 



 
 

 

 

 





 



Annual General Meeting 2nd August 1998 
 
42 members present 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch, Ken McAneny, R Kowran 
Secretary  Moyia Skowronski 
Treasurer   Moyia Skowronski 
Social Sec  B and E Whitcombe 
Handicappers  C Lynch K Reece, J Mitchell 
 
More BBQs on race days proposed. 
No flippers are to be worn during swim! 

 
Annual General Meeting 8th August 1999 
 
“Excellent attendance” 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch, Ken McAneny, R Kowran 
Secretary  Moyia Skowronski 
Treasurer   Moyia Skowronski 
Social Sec  B Belcher 
Handicappers  C Lynch, J Mitchell 
 
Moiya Skowranski is made life member. 
Flippers and aids approved for long swims. 



 
Annual General Meeting 6 August 2000 
 
35 members present  
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch, Ken McAneny, R Kowran 
Secretary  Moyia Skowranski 
Treasurer   Moyia Skowranski 
Social Sec  B Belcher 
Handicappers  C Lynch, J Mitchell 
 
Fees now $20 adults, $10 juniors and no family fee. 
More umbrellas being purchased. 

 











 
Annual General Meeting 5th August  2001 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch, Ken McAneny, R Kowran 
Secretary  Moyia Skowronski 
Treasurer   Moyia Skowronski 
Social Sec  B Belcher 
Handicappers  C Lynch, J Mitchell 
 
Betty Belcher made life member. 
 
A committee was formed to look at selling the land and to 
investigate the way to invest the proceeds and the tax issues. 
The Committee then created a  special finance committee of Ken 
McAneny (chair) Moyia Skowronski, Ray Stevens with Gerard Rohl 
as legal advisor. 
 
On 16th February 2002 the land was sold for $906,000 against our 
reserve of $650,000! The sale of the land and moneys therefrom 
created special pressures on the club. This is covered elsewhere. 
However special arrangements in the Clubs constitution were made 
for the membership of the financial committee. 
 

 
Alex Wilson,George Sloan, Robin Robertson,G Lopez, Ray Stevens 



 
Ray Stevens is 80. 
 

 
Harold Belcher 
 



 

Annual General Meeting 11th August 2002 
 
41 members present. 
 
President  Mr Ray Stevens 
Vp, Ron Stevens, Val Lynch, Ken McAneny, R Kowran 
Secretary  Moyia Skowronski 
Treasurer   Moyia Skowronski 
Social Sec  B Belcher 
Handicappers  C Lynch, J Mitchell 
 
Special conditions protecting the clubs finances were approved. 
From this point on the committee meetings are not recorded or 
perhaps they were much more informal.  
So events and issues from this point need to be collected form 
verbal records! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 









 



Annual General Meeting 17th August 2003 
 
47 members 
 
President  Mr Ken McAneny 
Vp, Alan Smith, Val Lynch, John Klinker 
Secretary  Mark Connell 
Finance Committee Ken McAneny, Gerald Rohl, Ray Stevens, Betty 
Belcher, Rafe Skowronski. Alan Smith, Mark Connell 
Social Sec  B Belcher 
Handicappers  C Lynch, J Mitchell 
 
Points now worth $1. 
Special thanks to Moiya Skowronski and Ray Stevens for their long 
roles in their official capacities. 





 
Annual General Meeting 1st August 2004 
 
41 members  
 
President  Mr Ken McAneny 
Vp, Alan Smith, Val Lynch, John Klinker 
Secretary  Mark Connell 
Finance Committee same as previous  
Social Sec  B Belcher 
 
A swimming encouragement award to Mortdale, Oatley and Oatley 
west schools was commenced. 
 

 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 
Annual General Meeting September 2005 
37 members  
 
President  Mr Ken McAneny 
Vp, Alan Smith, Val Lynch, John Klinker 
Secretary  Mark Connell 
Finance Committee Ken McAneny, Gerald Rohl, Ray Stevens, Betty 
Belcher, Rafe Kowron. Alan Smith, Mark Connell 
Social Sec  B Belcher 
 
Social membership restricted to nominations from current member. 

 



 
Annual General Meeting 18th August  2006 
 
40 members  
 
President  Mr Ken McAneny 
Vp, Alan Smith, Val Lynch, John Klinker 
Secretary  Mark Connell 
Finance Committee Ken McAneny, Gerald Rohl, Kerry Maynell, David 
Ferrier, Rafe Kowron. Alan Smith, Mark Connell 
Social Sec  B Belcher 
Handicapper Col Lynch 
 
Social member must be associated with a member. 
 

 



 
 
Annual General Meeting September 2007 
President  Mr Ken McAneny 
Vp, Alan Smith, Val Lynch, John Klinker 
Secretary  Mark Connell 
Finance Committee Ken McAneny, Gerald Rohl, Kerry Maynell, David 
Ferrier, Rafe Kowron. Alan Smith, Mark Connell 
Social Sec  B Belcher 
Handicapper Col Lynch 
 




